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New to the Health Sciences Library
 
We've recently added the first collection of Occupational Therapy Master's theses!

These are the final, focused research papers reflecting the capstone process for each student, which allows them to become immersed in
advanced study in one of three specialty tracks: 1) Technology for Health-Related Quality of Life  2) Occupational Therapist as a Researcher  3)
Innovative Practitioner. This year-long process includes learning how to search the evidence and apply it to create evidence-based research or
projects that impact OT practice.

One copy of each thesis paper in print is shelved in the Health Sciences Library and can be checked out and borrowed. A second copy of each
resides in the Clarkson archives, with other dissertations and theses. 


Kudos to the class of 2021 for their hard work on these papers! 

How to find them? 
You can search the library by title or author name, or you can browse a list of all of them by searching for occupational therapy theses and
limiting the results to Clarkson thesis/dissertation:

Read Weekly Notes from previous dates.
-------------------------------------------------
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